
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

What’s Happening? 
There is a lot happening at Birch Street Elementary 
School.  Check it out!  
 

• A huge THANK YOU to the PTO for providing 
staff with dinner during Parent- Teacher 
Conferences. The staff greatly appreciates your 
support.   
 

• We had an amazing turn out for Parent-
Teacher Conferences. THANK YOU parents for 
being such an important part of your child’s 
education and success. Please remember, our 
doors are always open when it comes to 
working together to support your children.   
 

• Thank you to the following people for 
volunteering to set-up, help run and take down 
our book fair: Kate Cox, Brittany Fuson, Liz 
VanHorn, Elizabeth McDermott, Kristina Piatt, 
Pauline Emery, Melissa McCormack, Erica 
Rogers and Nicole McGlinchey  
 
 
 

 
 

Events/Calendar: 
• November 4th – 8th -  

Hearing & Vision 
Kindergarten – 3rd Grade 

• November 13th – 5 to One 
Playgroup 

• November 26th – 
Kindergarten Field Trip to 
Bellaire Theatre 

• November 27th – 29th –    
NO SCHOOL   
Thanksgiving Break 
 

Save the Date: 
• December  9th & 10th – 

Holiday Concerts 
Kindergarten – 3rd Grade 

• December 11th – 5 to One 
Playgroup 

• December 23rd – January 
3rd – NO SCHOOL 
Christmas Break 

Birch Street Elementary 

2nd grade students celebrating Chinese New Year in our CKLA units! 
              

Mission:  We are a community of respectful, knowledgeable and 
caring learners focusing on global inquiry. 

231-258-8629 
Principal:  Arica Zenner 
 

 

  


